
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dougcompton@sunflower.com [mailto:Dougcompton@sunflower.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2004 11:51 AM 
To: csoules@ci.lawrence.ks.us 
Subject: Kresge Road 
  
I would like to request that parking be prohibited on the South side of Kresge Road and the West 
side of Iowa.  Semi trucks are blocking the entrance to our property at 601 N. Iowa.  Now that our 
entrance to our new building was moved from Iowa to Kresge Road, we will not be able to enter 
our property without this restriction. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Doug J. Compton 
First Management, Inc. 




